
REGISTER HERE

The Welcome Aboard Brief is an interactive and engaging event that will provide you with important 
information and resources that are available aboard MCAS Beaufort and the surrounding Beaufort 
area. This mandatory brief includes a resource fair and windshield tour of the installation. Spouses 
and DoD Civilians are encouraged to attend. For more information: 843-228-7351
or bfrt_mccs_sc_irr@usmc.mil.

Hourly drop-in childcare, for children ages 5 and under, is available on a  
first come, first serve basis. Please contact the MCAS Beaufort CDC at  
sc.familyservices@usmc-mccs.org or 843-228-7290 for more information.

Children are welcome to attend when childcare is not available.

1000-1230 at the MCAS Officers’ Club
6 January · 3 March · 6 May

14 July · 8 September · 3 November

https://mccs-info.com/44huOC7

